
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

THE PIRATE’S POST 
May 5, 2022 

 
Dates to Remember: 

May 2-6 7th & 8th Smarter Balanced Assessments 

May 9-13 3rd-6th Smarter Balanced Assessments 

May 12-13 Plaza Softball Tournament 

May 19 PCC Meeting @ Orland Round Table 6PM 

May 30 NO SCHOOL: Memorial Day 

Jun 7 Kinder Graduation 10:45 AM 

 Minimum Day Dismissal @ 11:30 AM 

 NO SPARK 

 8th Grade Graduation @ 7PM 

Jun 8 Last Day of School: Dismissal @ 11:30 

AM NO SPARK 

Jun 9 Plaza School Board Mtg. 3PM 

 Public Hearing for 2022-23 LCAP & Budget 

Jun 16 Plaza School Board Mtg. 3PM 

 

Check out our website at www.Plazaschool.org for Information, Events and Dates! 

2022-23 School Year! 

If you know your child will not be returning to Plaza next year, please let 
us know as soon as possible so we can prepare for next year’s 

enrollment. 

It's hard to believe the school year is almost over.  Since it'll go by 
quickly, I want to remind you of a few things for next year. 

If you live out of Plaza School District boundaries please get the inter-
district transfer requests from your district of residence for next year. 
Most districts require that you fill out a form annually.  Willows’ 
agreement is good for five years.  You can get the 2022-23 form from 
the district office where you reside.   

In order to guarantee space in the after school program for next year, 
please turn in an application and payment. Once we are at capacity, 
we will not be able to enroll students. The annual fee will continue to 
be the same as it has for many years, which is $180 for one child or 
$200 for two or more. Applications will not be accepted without full 
payment.  

All 6th graders must have the last Tdap (Diphtheria, Tetanus, and 
Pertussis) booster prior to 7th grade, and all 7th or 8th graders must 
have their second Varicella (Chickenpox) dose.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Fair Week Absences for Plaza 4H Members 
With a Fair Animal 

Students who are active members of Plaza 4H with an animal entered 

into the Glenn County Fair this year will not be marked absent if they 

are out because of their 4H animal responsibilities (weigh-in, 

showmanship, or market).   

If your child is a member of Plaza 4H and is showing an animal at the 

Glenn County Fair, therefore will not be in school some or all of May 

17th-20th, please complete this form 

https://forms.gle/bPpsnh4Fn1gvzB1G7 Please fill out one form per 

student.  

If a form is not filled out or if a student is absent and does not have 

animal entered, an unexcused absence will be recorded for each day.   

 

End of Year State Testing: 

Just a reminder that this week 7th-8th grades are administered 

end of year state assessments.  3rd-6th will take theirs next week.  

The data from these assessments will help us prepare for 

learning next year.  Also, it tells us how well we taught the state 

standards this year.  Please remind your children that it is very 

important that they try their hardest.   

 

Summer Program 

Any K-5 student interested  

in attending Plaza School’s  

summer program, please call the office or 

email Mr. Conklin and let him know. We 

are still working out details, but it will 

likely run Monday-Thursday from June 

20th through July 14th. 

 

SPARK NOT AVAILABLE:  

Tuesday, June 7th and 

Wednesday, June 8th 

Tuesday, June 7th and Wednesday, June 8th 

are the last two days of school. All students 

are dismissed at 11:30. SPARK will not be 

available either day. 

 

LCAP Stakeholders Mtg. 

On Wednesday, May 11th there will be a 

LCAP Stakeholders informational meeting at 

6:00PM via Zoom.   

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/bPpsnh4Fn1gvzB1G7


 
REMINDER (6th Grade): 

Before the start of the 2022-23 school year, make 

sure that your incoming 7th grade students are 

ready! 

Vaccines required for 7th grade (California Code of 

Regulations (CCR), Title 17, Section 6020) include: 

 

 

 
 

 1 dose of Tdap  

 2 doses of Varicella 

 2 doses of measles-containing vaccine: most 
students will have received these before 
starting Kindergarten, but some may have 
missed doses along the way.   

 Other vaccines encouraged but not required 
for 7th graders include meningococcal and 
HPV vaccines. 

To avoid the back-to-school rush, we encourage 

6th graders to make their vaccine appointments 

now and provide our office with verification. 

 

  

Lost & Found: 

Please check lost and found periodically. It is helpful to 

put your child’s name on their clothing and belongings. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although summer is a time for students to enjoy some much needed relaxation and time away from 

completing homework, studying for tests, or sitting at a desk all day, it is very important they continue to 

read as much as possible.  We encourage students to read anything and everything they enjoy, including 

books, newspapers, magazines, comic books, etc.  It really does not matter what they read, as long as they 

are reading!     

 

If you have books you would like to donate for other students to have during the summer, please drop 

them off at the office. Students will be able to take donated books home for the summer and once they 

finish, they can exchange them for more. Just call the office or email Mr. Conklin to make sure someone will 

be on campus.  Also, the Orland Free Library is a great place to check out books and is open every day 

except Sundays. 

 

Staff Appreciation Week 

Plaza Community Club is gearing up for Staff Appreciation 

week and needs your help! This year, staff appreciation 

week will be May 23-27th.  The theme this year is Disney! 

We need parents to decorate a classroom door, staff 

member’s door, and general staff appreciation posters! 

Posters and doors need to be set up after school Friday, 

May 20th.  

Please view the sign up genius and help out if you can. 

This is a fun project and a way to show our staff how 

much we appreciate them!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080C4DAAAE2AA3FF

2-disney 

 

 

 

 

http://eziz.org/assets/docs/IMM-1080.pdf
http://eziz.org/assets/docs/IMM-1080.pdf
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F5080C4DAAAE2AA3FF2-disney%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3ZxIdwB-sxgnOeKKEXOmDyG-Wy8wLZd_CcmXKLWfJN5vPUZpIlaQySvYI&h=AT1bB-fOr07OAQW4hynUOYsWyk1YdKSYejhNlXk0ZjDIyRhALPTDv8P7wffrvOyndEx4Q9XgpMnsuyH7YsSNMRuEy4fcqIV9Li9_GlVH8FcE1PbTXGll_36bY2hqnJ1rWlmU&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3Rzjqh-jnwCjNdrrjESYR9QkXA5-q9ciFX-lB8-1xy0OmkOh_oT6kEE9-56i6V64rJSgcFA-4jQDPT2ACYH-qioCR18RZAzzNgmw6W8YCWS-05SAjyNZcotQ3gT4a3ItOeY-fuHQizbnj6TItLx-xV-jk_Dr63Jwkbem0v2x9WnYthc5gaYP4niiNHbARr9qaRIVnN
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F5080C4DAAAE2AA3FF2-disney%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3ZxIdwB-sxgnOeKKEXOmDyG-Wy8wLZd_CcmXKLWfJN5vPUZpIlaQySvYI&h=AT1bB-fOr07OAQW4hynUOYsWyk1YdKSYejhNlXk0ZjDIyRhALPTDv8P7wffrvOyndEx4Q9XgpMnsuyH7YsSNMRuEy4fcqIV9Li9_GlVH8FcE1PbTXGll_36bY2hqnJ1rWlmU&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3Rzjqh-jnwCjNdrrjESYR9QkXA5-q9ciFX-lB8-1xy0OmkOh_oT6kEE9-56i6V64rJSgcFA-4jQDPT2ACYH-qioCR18RZAzzNgmw6W8YCWS-05SAjyNZcotQ3gT4a3ItOeY-fuHQizbnj6TItLx-xV-jk_Dr63Jwkbem0v2x9WnYthc5gaYP4niiNHbARr9qaRIVnN

